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18/11/2020  10:12:582020/4987/T COMMNT M green The trees have been a beautiful visual comfort for all of us in our rear gardens at  heathdrive. neighbours are 

supportive of  others looking after their gardens, we note that in this instance t construction works has 

interfered with high noise levels in our usually quiet enclave. it has had no regards for the public safety by 

putting their hoarding obstructing the pavement area. The construction has had no protection for any of the 

trees on site or on the street. We strongly object to felling of any trees proposed at 30 heathdrive. There 

should be more planting of trees rather than felling them. This construction shows no regards for safety !
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